
To the Committee: 
I am writing in support of HB 2883 prohibiting use of polystyrene take out containers. This bill would go 
a long way to help rid our environment of toxic plastic waste. There are many convenient alternatives to 
use of these containers so I don't believe there would be any negative impact on restaurants or 
consumers. I just really strongly believe that we should not be destroying our environment for future 
generations just for the simple convenience of using a container once that will take hundreds or 
thousands of years to disappear, and even then will leave a toxic residue. 
 
Pleas support this legislation! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Joni Zimmerman <jonizim@gmail.com> 


